
From: Jennifer Johnson Washington <Jennifer.JohnsonWashington@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 4:32 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Kansas Speedway Educational Opportunity 
  
Hi Steve, 
  
I'm confirming I did take part in the Kansa Speedway educational opportunity May 3-5, 2024, as a 
guest of NASCAR's Chicago Street Team.  Attached is the full itinerary of my time there. It says draft, 
but we stuck to this except on May 5, when the race didn't start until after 5pm due to a rain 
delay.  I had no out of pocket expenses. 
  
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
  
Best, 
  
~ Jen 
  
Jennifer Johnson Washington 

First Deputy Commissioner 
Chicago Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events  

Office: (312) 744-8524 
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